
From: Templeton, Catherine
Sent: 10/27/2014 7:33:24 AM
To: Patel, Swati
Cc: Haley, Nikki; Pitts, Ted; Smith, Austin; Shuster, Jamie; Allen Amsler
Subject: Re: Draft Order

BTW - just read on the front page of the WSJ where Gov. Christie is unequivocally standing 
behind this type of Order, but be advised that the Obama administration does not like it.

> On Oct 25, 2014, at 10:14 AM, "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
> 
> Thanks Catherine. 
> 
> I will review it and discuss with the Governor on Monday.
> 
> Swati
> 
> Sent from my iPhone
> 
>> On Oct 25, 2014, at 7:13 AM, "Templeton, Catherine" <templecb@dhec.sc.gov> wrote:
>> 
>> Swati,
>> 
>> Attached is the Order our Board will vote on at its meeting next week during the Agency 
Affairs update and as part of the overall Ebola Plan package.
>> 
>> This Order is virtually the same one recommended a couple of weeks.  The CDC has since 
caught up and  provided guidance supporting this protocol and we had to issue an emergency 
Order effecting the same authorities yesterday at the request of SLED and other law 
enforcement.
>> 
>> Ted asked that I send you the language.  We intend to proceed so that our agency and law 
enforcement both have the legal tools to protect public health and the citizens of South Carolina 
in critical situations regarding Ebola.  As always, we appreciate the Governor's involvement and 
support.
>> 
>> Catherine
>> 
>> 
>> <Ebola Quarantine Order (Taylor%2c W. Marshall).docx>


